General Meeting Minutes
23rd February 2012
Present: 
Peter Warwick (president), Greg Wark (secretary), Carolynne Wark (registrar), Dorothy Warwick (canteen), Robert French (committee), Darren McGuire (assistant Secretary), Peter Sultana (6 White manager), Wayne French (7 Red Coach), Ian Warwick (11 coach), Greg Russell (14 manager), Michelle Russell (14 Manager), Philip Rafter (RC Manager)
Apologies: 
Robert French, Frank Skiller, Salma Germanos, Mary Ayoub, Adam Spears, Darren Maguire, Mary Carr, Ronnie Galeb
Any issues?
Disappointing attendance tonight

All teams represented tonight have all players attending and have full teams.  

Behavioural problems of players are a parental responsibility.  If players are displaying behavioural issues their parents must remain at games and training.  Failure to do so may result in suspension from play.

NSWCFA competition starts this week.  The gala day proposed for this week has been postponed until April 14 (first week after Easter) due to Parra Council not having grounds ready.

GDSFA competition start has been put back to 14.4.12 for the same reason.

Only 1 junior player has failed to provide photos and will not be able to play Saturday – R Kahila

GDSFA will not issue individual cards this year.  Team cards with photos of all players will be issued.  Not yet available.

Issuing of equipment

Unfortunately all NSWCFA teams requiring ID cards were unrepresented tonight – ID cards will need to be collected from Greg’s home on Friday.

Match balls for NSWCFA teams  represented were distributed

Teams not represented will need to collect match balls from Greg’s home on Friday.  Only issued balls should be used for matches – all clubs have the same balls so please make sure your ball clearly says MCCREDIE on the ball.

Greg Wark

Secretary

